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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: P3-4 Cross-Country Event 
 
On Wednesday 5 June, Primary 3 and 4 children will be taking part in a cross-country event. The 
event will take place during school hours, between 10:00 and 12:00. Transport to and from the event 
will be provided by the school. 
 
The event itself will be held on the grass areas behind the Gartcairn football pitch at Airdrie Leisure 
Centre. The weather the day before, or on the day of the event, might result in the course being 
muddy and wet, so we would ask that all children bring a change of footwear for the bus to and from 
the event. We would also ask that children bring a waterproof jacket and a snack and water bottle for 
during the event.  
 
If you are happy for your child to participate in the above event, please fill out the permission slip at 
the bottom of this page and return it to the school as soon as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Laura Wallace 
Teacher 
 

 
P3-4 Cross-Country Event 
 
Name of child: __________________________________________         Class: _______________ 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: ___________________________________ Date: _______________ 
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